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Kerrville Texas   

The Kerrville Area Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors Pass Resolution to 

Support Proposition A – City Public Safety Facility Bond 

(Kerrville, Texas 11, April 2022).     On April 8, 2022, the Kerrville Area Chamber of Commerce 

Board of Directors passed a resolution supporting the 2022 Proposition A – City of Kerrville 

Public Safety Facility Bond. 

The Chamber Board feels that this bond is a critical next step to allow our first responders to 

protect our local businesses and keep our community safe.  After many years of deferred 

maintenance, it is time for the Kerrville Police Department to have a facility that meets the 

needs of a modern police department.  Having a central location for police, fire, IT, and 

Municipal Court also allows citizens to go to a single location for many of their needs. 

“The Chamber feels that it is important for the business community to support the City of 

Kerrville and its front-line workers to protect and serve our community.  We encourage our 

member businesses and the community to vote for Proposition A in the upcoming bond 

election.” – Allison Bueche, Chair of the Chamber Board of Directors 

 

See the Attached Resolution 

About the Chamber 

The Kerrville Area Chamber of Commerce is a 501c6 membership organization representing over 820 businesses in 

Kerrville and the Hill Country.  The Kerrville Chamber is celebrating 100 years of service to our community in 2022. 


